
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Extension of Bank Facilities 

 
 
29 June 2016, Melbourne: Traffic Technologies Ltd (“the Company”) is pleased to 
announce that Westpac Banking Corporation (“Westpac”) has extended the Company’s debt 
facilities to 1 November 2017. 
 
The Company acknowledges the continued support and cooperation that Westpac has 
provided to the Company to assist in developing the next stage of the Company’s growth 
strategy in the road lighting and ITS (Intelligent Transport Systems) areas. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos. 
 
 
    
 
 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Mr Con Liosatos 
Managing Director 
Traffic Technologies Ltd                  
03 9430 0222 


